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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: November 20, 2009 

 

 

The McColly Covered Bridge (BR 13-1.56) in Washington and 
Bloomfield Townships Scheduled Re-Opening Date 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that our crews are progressing 
with the floor beam hanger repairs on the McColly Covered Bridge located on 
County Road 13 between State Route 235 and Township Road 59. 
 
The bridge is scheduled for re-opening on Wednesday, November 25, 2009 at 
3:00 P.M.  All work scheduling is subject to weather conditions.  The roadway 
will be closed to all traffic during this final phase of repairs.  Please plan on 
alternate routing. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
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